
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to the return of Sports Day on Friday 7th June (first week 
back) and hope you are able to come along and cheer the children on! 

  
Details as follows: 
  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
TIME: 1 p.m. – 2 p.m. 

PLEASE ARRIVE NO EARLIER THAN 12:45 p.m. 
 

Year 3, 4, 5, 6 
TIME: 2 p.m. – 3.30 p.m. 

PLEASE ARRIVE NO EARLIER THAN 1:45 p.m. 
 

Please note, timings are approximate and parents who have siblings in each Key Stage are 
welcome to stay for both events. 
  
The format will consist of the children visiting activity stations (jumping, throwing, running etc.) 
with their class for the first 20 minutes, and parents / carers can follow their child around.  
 
At the end of each session, the children will come together in a series of traditional track races. 
The emphasis is very much on everyone taking part, keeping healthy and having fun. 
 
Children will be competing in their coloured teams and will need a coloured t-shirt (Red, Blue, 
Green or Yellow – check with your child’s class teacher if you are not sure). They will also need to 
make sure they have a water bottle.  
  
The FRS will be serving refreshments so please remember to bring along a few pennies! 
  
Fingers crossed for some dry weather and we look forward to seeing you there. 
  
The Rainow Team 


